
November 5, 1973 

 

 The Supervisors of Mt. Joy Twp., Adams Co. Pa held their regular meeting on 

November 5, 1973 in the election house.  All members were present.   

 Present at the meeting was Mr. C. Donald Rebert, representative of the Borough 

of Gettysburg for the Recreation Board.  Mr. Rebert is asking that the Twp. contribute to 

the Recreation Bd. For a portion of the cost incurred during the year of residents of Mt. 

Joy Twp. who used the facilities during the year.  Action was taken on the matter as the 

Budget for the year had not been considered.  Process on the Twp. building was 

progressing rapidly.   

 

 The following bills were presented for payment.   

Miss Evelyn Reaver  Film     $4.45 

Clarence H. Myers   Labor     $238.40 

Willis O. Waybright   Labor     $156.00 

Allen L. Flickinger   Perk Testing    $80.00 

Total         $478.85 

 

No further business, meeting was adjourned.   

 

 Submitted by Oliver L. Seguin, secretary and approved by Harry Burns, Jr., 

supervisor.   

    


